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Republic of the Philippines
Department of Finance

BUREAU OF CUSTOMS

| 1099 IManila
MEMORANDUM
FOR : ALL DEPUTY COMMISSIONERS
ALL DIRECTORS
ALL UNIT HEADS
ALL BOC EMPLOYEES
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FROM : ISIDRO S LAPENA, PhD, csif
Commissioneg\ DEC 01 2017 :
SUBJECT : Compliance to the Commissioner’s Directives
DATE : December 1, 2017

This is to remind all Bureau of Customs officers and employees that the directives
given by the Commissioner should be given the highest priority and attention,

Further, it is my expectation that immediate feedback will be provided by the
responsible officers within the day the instruction was given,

For compliance and widest dissemination.




